
RBI visit of GNIMS B School 

 

MMS and PGDM second year Finance students visited RBI on 6th Sept, 2017 and 15th Sept, 2017. The main 

objective behind the visit was to make students aware about  practical facts related to financial markets 

and give them feel of real time issues occurs in the market.  

There was an opportunity to interact with Mr. Kartik, Head of Financial Inclusion and Development 

Department and Mr. Pranay from Currency Issue Department. It was great to know from Mr. Kartik on 

various issues such as aspects considered to design  monetary policy, inflation trends, real time issues 

behind high NPAs etc as well as Mr. Pranay addressed on calculations behind currency printing and entire 

currency management of the economy. 

Both sessions were very interactive and knowledge oriented. Students came to know about many real-

time facts and figures about financial markets. We look forward for more such visits in future. 

 





















 


